MINUTES
BROOKINGS PLANNING COMMISSION
May 16, 2006

The regular meeting of the Brookings Planning Commission was called to order by Vice-Chair
Collis at 7:04 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the Brookings City Hall on the above date with the
following Commission members and staff in attendance.

Commissioners Present:

Jim Collis Randy Gorman
Rick Dentino Ron Hedenskog
Bill Dundom

Commissioners Absent: Bruce Nishioka

Staff Present:
John Bischoff, City Planner, Dianne Snow, Deputy City Planner, Donna Colby-Hanks,
Administrative Secretary and Cathie Mahon, Secretary.

CHAIR ANNOUNCEMENTS

Vice-Chair Collis assumed the Chair for the meeting. He mentioned the ground breaking
ceremony for the Habitat for Humanity property at Hassett Street would be held tomorrow
(May 17™) at 11:00 a.m.

MINUTES
None.

THE PLANNING COMMISSION TOOK THE FOLLOWING ACTION ON WRITTEN REQUESTS
AND COMMUNICATIONS
None.

THE PLANNING COMMISSION TOOK THE FOLLOWING ACTION IN THE PUBLIC
HEARINGS
1. By a 5-0 vote (Motion: Commissioner Hedenskog) the Planning Commission will send a
favorable recommendation to City Council for File No. CP-1-06, a consideration of
amendments to the city’s Transportation Systems Plan to include options for the
improvement of the intersection of Carpenterville Road/Dawson Road with Highway 101.
Changes for consideration are to Chapters 6 and 7 and other changes in the document
for internal consistency. The City initiated this legislative hearing.

Several items, and some changes in wording were included in the motion and those
changes will be included in the document forwarded to City Council at their public hearing
scheduled for June 12, 2006.

The action was taken following questions and comments regarding the request from the

following:
Scott Manser, representative for DKS 1400 SW 5 Avenue Portland, OR
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Entered into the record were two letters:
Thomas Guevara, ODOT representative 3500 NW. Stewart Pkway Roseburg, OR
David Pratt, Director of Curry County Public Services P.O. Box 746 Gold Beach, OR

COUNTY REFERRELS
None.

COMMENTS by the PLANNING STAFF
Discussion ensued because the regularly scheduled July meeting falls on July 4™, It was decided
to have the meeting on July 11th.

COMMISSIONERS COMMENTS
None.

ADJOURNMENT:
With no further business before the Planning Commission, the meeting closed 8:49 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

s LY

ames E. Collis, Vice-Chair

(approved at gé'é; _/éé meeting)
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